Dear Colleagues:

Is your community paying too much to manage leftover paint? 

Passage of industry-sponsored paint legislation could save Florida local governments up to $35 million each year! 

Please join The Florida Caribbean NAHMMA Chapter and the Product Stewardship Institute, Inc. (PSI)  on Thursday May 19th at 10:00-11:30am Eastern for a conference call to kick off the Florida Product Stewardship Initiative, and to nominate your community for cost saving assistance from PSI!

What is product stewardship?

“Product Stewardship" is a principle that directs all those involved in the lifecycle of a product to share responsibility for reducing its health and environmental impacts, with producers bearing primary financial responsibility. Product stewardship will save you money. For example, Metro regional government in the Portland, Oregon, area will save $1 million annually on paint collection and recycling with Oregon’s new paint stewardship law. Florida is one of only nine states slated for initial adoption of the same paint stewardship legislation, which is fully supported by the paint industry. 

Why should you get involved? 
This statewide product stewardship initiative will lay the groundwork for this important paint legislation in Florida. All counties in Florida will benefit if this law passes. As part of this initiative, PSI will also provide individual technical assistance to 10 counties in Florida to calculate specific cost savings and environmental benefits of a Florida paint stewardship program.  In addition to specific work on paint stewardship, all local governments will have free access to the following services offered by PSI:

· Participation in all PSI national product dialogues, workgroups, and strategic calls

· Participation in Networking Webinars (at least 12/year)

· Bi-weekly Product Stewardship Updates (26/year)

· Monthly member/partner update briefing calls

· Quarterly PSI Newsletter

· Participation in government product-specific strategy calls 

· Member discount at the PSI annual Forum 

· Full use of website – including product information

· Full use of PSI’s 12 product list serves

· Priority selection to participate in broad range of PSI pilot projects 

How can I get involved?

Join the kick-off call on May 19th  to learn more! To receive the call-in information – or if you can’t make the call but would like to be involved in this effort – please RSVP to Caitlin McAllister at PSI at (617) 236-8293, or caitlin@productstewardship.us. For more information on product stewardship, see PSI’s webpage, at www.productstewardship.us. 

Speak to you on May 19!

Scott Cassel and Caitlin McAllister 
____________________________
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